
 

Attention Semester VI students  

of Raghabpur campus 

 

A notice regarding online assignments 

has been circulated to all semester VI 

students through the respective 

HODs. If you have not received the 

notice, please contact your Vice-

Principal’s office or your respective 

HOD. 

 

 

Thank you!!! 

 

 

 

Department of Social Work & NSS 

31st January 2022 


